Canyon Springs Seniors Men's Golf Association
(CSSMGA)

Addendum to Year End Meeting November 29, 2011

Date of Meeting: 11/29/2011
Time: 1:30 PM

Location: Canyon Springs Club House

Board Members Present: Roy Pirttima, President
Jack Driskill, Vice-President

Dwight Allmon, Treasurer

John Roos, Secretary

Gentlemen,

This addendum formalizes the results of the end of year meeting for 2011 election
of officers. The new board of directors elected at that meeting effective January
1, 2012, will be the following:

Jack Driskill, President jedsed50@yahoo.com

Javier Alvarez, Vice President javier.alvarez2006@gmail.com
Dwight Allmon, Treasurer dcoachusa@msn.com

John Roos, Secretary Cccross@aol.com

Jack Driskill and Dwight Allmon will be the only members of the board with
signature authority regarding our account with Broadway Bank.

Treasurer -- Dwight Alimon
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